
Eli  Lilly  Names  New  Chief
Ethics and Compliance Officer
“Eli Lilly and Company … announced the upcoming retirement of
two  executive  committee  members  and  the  naming  of  their
successors  in  the  company’s  manufacturing  operations  and
ethics  and  compliance  organizations,”  released  Lilly  in
Investors’ Latest News.

“Myles O’Neill, senior vice president and president of Lilly
manufacturing operations, will retire May 2, 2021 after nearly
19 years of service with the company. Melissa Barnes, senior
vice president and chief ethics and compliance officer, will
retire  June  27,  2021  after  more  than  26  years  with  the
company. Edgardo Hernandez, who currently serves as senior
vice  president,  global  parenteral  drug  product  and  device
manufacturing, will succeed O’Neill as senior vice president
and president of Lilly manufacturing operations. Alonzo Weems,
presently  vice  president  and  deputy  general  counsel,  will
succeed Barnes as senior vice president and chief ethics and
compliance officer. Hernandez and Weems will report to David
A. Ricks, Lilly chairman and CEO, and both will join Lilly’s
executive committee.”

Read the release.
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